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What a spectacular Tea & Quilt Auction we had on April 25!  

Many thanks to Barbara Mead and Kathy Fortune for all of their efforts as Tea Co -Chairs. 

Also many, many thanks to the quilters of Acacia and their friends and family who worked tireless 
behind the scenes in the days before the event to ensure that things went smoothly - it couldn't 
have happened without all of you!!  

There were 33 Live Auction quilts, 29 Silent Auction items 
and 40+ Opportunity Baskets.  These, plus the Boutique, 
raised a good amount of funds for Acacia's Philanthropy.  
Final figures for the Tea will be announced later.  

On a personal note: my best friend from high school and her 
two children came and had a great time at the Tea.  A lady 
at the table next to them mentioned how my outfit matched 
the quilt (Love is in the Air) that was being auctioned off at 
that moment.  The children then told their mother that 
they wanted to give that quilt to me and proceeded to raise 
their paddle and had the winning bid.  I am so touched and 
delighted to receive this wonderful gift of love.  Quilts 
really do bring out the best feelings in all of us!  

Thank you again to all of you for your ceaseless hard work 
before, during, and after the Tea.  

Here is the Village quilt - it went for $830 - the highest 
bid! 

Lots of pictures were taken and are trickling in so they will 
be in next monthõs newsletter along with the details. 

https://www.facebook.com/acaciaquiltguild?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
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May Lecture  May -  No Workshop  

Annual Business Meeting  New Member Celebration  

Elections, Budget Approval  New Members from 2013, 2014, 2015  

Secret Pal Review  Invitations went out, we need RSVP  

Speaker: Katsy Chappell, Quilting Comedian   

  

June Meeting  June Workshop  

Installation of Officers  Bev Tyler  

Potluck, Thank you to outgoing officers.  Painted Desert  

Birthday Party for Mary Hicks 101 1/2   

  

July Meeting  July -  No Workshop  

Summer Social and a Sewing Project  Holiday  

Ice Cream Floats and Watermelon   

2nd Vice Presidentõs Report 
Programs and Workshops  

Mary Anne West  

Hello Ladies, we had a very interesting presentation on Embellishments by Mary 
Tabar.  The workshop on Cut & Fold Applique was awesome.  The process was so 
unique and easy.  However it looks sooooo neat.  The process may be used with 
so many shapes.  We all had different shapes and that made it more 
interesting.  We all had a good time and Mary is a fun teacher.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ladies, we want to make 2015 an interesting year 
and we need your help.  I know you are all very 
creative.  I would like ideas on projects for the 
coming year.  Things that you would like to do.  

Also need names for the SHOUT OUT!!!!!!!!!!!!!  

THOUGHT:  
Life is a Journey and there is no predicting the 
outcome, only thing you can control are your 
choices and they will define who you are.  
SO BE THE REASON SOMEONE SMILES 
TODAY!!! 

https://www.facebook.com/acaciaquiltguild?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
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February Show óN Tell 

Thanks to Anne Killian for her great pictures. 

https://www.facebook.com/acaciaquiltguild?ref=aymt_homepage_panel

